
 

 

Wrestling Parents, 

 

On February 17, 2021, the Lovejoy wrestlers will be participating in our 4th Annual Push-Up-A-Thon 

Fundraiser.  This will be a fun family event that will be our main fundraiser of this year’s season.  Money 

raised will go towards multiple program needs, including High School and Middle School out of town 

tournaments, entry fees, wrestling gear and equipment.  Our goal is to raise at least $200 per wrestler so 

that we can fund this year’s middle school and high school program needs.  This great fundraiser physically 

challenges our wrestlers and allows the athletes to connect with relatives/friends to support our program. 

 To make this fundraiser successful, you can ask sponsors to help in one of two ways:  You can ask someone 

to sponsor a wrestler with a per push-up amount (ex. 10 cents X 200 push-ups = $20.00), or if the sponsor 

would prefer, they could make a set donation (ex. $20.00).  Any amount would be greatly appreciated as 

it all adds up.  

The event will take place in the wrestling room at Sloan Creek where our wrestlers will have 60 minutes 

to do as many push-ups as possible under the supervision of the Coaching Staff.   It will be a fun and 

encouraging atmosphere for everyone to enjoy!   

Wrestlers need to complete the attached pledge form prior to the event identifying donors and pledge 

amounts.  

 Check made payable to Lovejoy Takedown Club 

 PayPal  → llitakedownclub@gmail.com 

 Zelle → llitakedownclub@gmail.com 

 

All payments should be collected by February 24, 2021. 

On behalf of the entire Lovejoy Wrestling Program, thank you for your support. 
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